
HERONS GLEN MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

OCTOBER 10, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 12:45pm by Vice-President Bob Agate. 

New MGA members were recognized by VP Agate: 

1. Gary DaRos 

2. Barry Hart 

3. David Jones 

4. Brian Mills 

5. Lonnie Reynolds 

6. David Coy 

Next week’s game is a 2BB of 4 with Stableford scoring. Sign up now on Chelsea.  

November’s HGMGA meeting will feature free pizza with beer. 

VP Agate asked the audience who has a “smart-phone”. No one said they did not. That question was 

used as a premise to bring up the advent of “dynamic scoring”. 

The 50/50 drawing was held with Bruce Taylor pocketing about $100. 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 1:05pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dan Lyons, Secretary 

HGMGA 

 

 

 

 


